
 

 

 

Governor's Message 

 

I am delighted to be back as 99s New England Governor for the 2024-
2026 session. It’s wonderful to see our New England Section 
membership growing!   
 
The Spring Section Meeting in Windsor Locks had a large and 
enthusiastic turnout.  

 

 



Our New England Section had the pleasure of dinner "under the wings" 
at the New England Air Museum in Windsor Locks, CT 

  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

 

At the conclusion of the Spring Section meeting, there was the 
installation of the New England Section Board for 2024-2026. Meet your 
officers! 

 

Left - Arlene Myers Alexander - Director; Morgan Sullivan-Walsh 
Secretary; Karissa Davan - Vice Governor; Margot Cheel - Governor; 
Sue Benua - Treasurer; Emily Knight - Director.  Glenna Blackwell  
officiated. 
Other committee positions filled:  Aviation & Space -  Jessie Zubarek; 
Membership - Laura Doherty & Arlene Myers Alexander 

  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

 

Much is happening this spring and summer. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The New England Section Scholarship award was presented to Donna 
Shea. 

 
 

Donna Shea of the Connecticut Chapter will use her scholarship to work 

towards a seaplane rating and will train at Jack Brown’s Seaplane base 

in Winter Haven, Fl. 

  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

  

A very special opportunity has opened up for four applicants to apply 

for a Seaplane Scholarship in Maine. Deadline May 31, 2024. Read about 

it with application here.  

file:///C:/Users/jannc/Downloads/ALF%20Scholarship%20Application%202024

.pdf 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=fa0f1a0296&e=926d3773d1
https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=fa0f1a0296&e=926d3773d1


Join the Connecticut 99s for a BBQ and tour of Fly the Whale at HVN! 
 

Fly the Whale is a unique operator that offers on-demand aircraft charter 
services in the Northeast, Florida, and The Bahamas - via seaplanes! 
They operate out of HVN (New Haven, CT) in the warmer months. 
 

 
CLICK HERE to RSVP (required) 

Saturday May 18th, 12:00PM 

 

Everyone is welcome, including guests. Please RSVP by May 14th if you 

plan to come! 

https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=c575818350&e=926d3773d1


  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ 

Jun 8 - Chatham Open House - Fly or Drive in for some hometown fun. 

 

 

Margot Cheel 

Governor 

New England Section 
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